
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Provision of Consular Services on Appointment Basis during the Month of        

July 2020 at the Embassy of Sri Lanka in Paris  

 

In view of the present circumstances of the rapid spread of COVID-19 globally, 

and in order to limit the spread of the virus among Sri Lankans who visit the Sri 

Lanka Missions overseas, the Ministry of Foreign Relations decided to limit the 

provision of consular services in Sri Lanka Missions overseas commencing 16 

March until further notice. 

 

In compliance with phase 3 of the de-confinement plan announced by the French 

authorities, and the existing stage of health emergency the Sri Lanka Embassy in 

Paris will open the consular division during the month of July on every Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday, strictly on an appointment basis: 

 

Appointments will be given on a case by case basis and based on prior 

appointments obtained from the Missions on following telephone numbers by call 

or by SMS. 

   

Time -  9.00 a. m. to 5.00 p. m. 

 

General Line    - +33 1 55 73 31 31 

 

        - + 33 6 77 04 81 17 

 

Emergency Consular Matters - +33  6  20 97 70 90  

 

 
 

In order to secure early appointments and to obtain consular services and related 

information, please call or SMS the above Mobile numbers. 

 

 
EMBASSY OF SRI LANKA  

IN FRANCE 

 

 


